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These changes seem more like voter suppression than actually being helpful. This 

method has been working with minimal to no fraud for twenty years. There is no 

reason to change it now.  

 

You're also not saving any costs when you look at renting/using polling places, folks 

to work them, training for those individuals, supervisors for those stations, supplies, 

etc.  


